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22nd March 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer 

PERMISSION FOR LOCAL VISITS – SUMMER TERM 2024 

  

As part of our geography curriculum we will be organising class trips in the local area during the summer term 

2024 to support learning.  These trips will not require any transport or special arrangements.  Further 

information will be available from the Class Teacher. 

Please complete and return the slip below giving permission for your child to take part.   

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the School Office or your child’s class teacher. 

 

 

 

Peter Forrest 

Head of School 

 

 

PERMISSION FOR LOCAL VISITS – SUMMER TERM 2024 

 

Please complete and return this form to the School Office: 

 

 

Student Name: ………………………………………………………………. 

 

□  I give permission for my child to go on local visits as detailed above during the summer term 2024. 

 

□  I do not give permission for my child to go on local visits as detailed above during the summer term 2024. 

 

 

 

Signed: ………………………………………………………  Date: …………………………………………… 


